
South Ribble Borough Council 

Constitution – Article 17 – Key Decisions – General Exceptions 

 

Worden Park Overflow Car Park 

This notice is to confirm that the Chair of the Scrutiny Committee was informed on 

Thursday, 3 September 2020 of the Cabinet’s intention to consider an item on 

‘Worden Park Overflow Car Park’ at the next meeting of Cabinet on 16 September 

2020. The reason that the statutory 28 days’ notice on the Cabinet forward plan had 

not been given was due to technical issues with the forward planning system.  These 

technical issues have now been rectified. 

4 September 2020 

 

 

 


